
 
 

 
 
16 April 2024 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 19469 – Oversight accountability regulatory or advisory bodies or 

organisations funded 
 
Thank you for your request to the Welsh Government for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act (2000) received on11 April 2024. We have interpreted your request as 
follows: 
 

1. A list of policies, guidelines and regulations produced by the Welsh Government. 
2. A list(s) of policies, guidelines, regulations that the Welsh government recognises it 

has legal / statutory obligations to uphold and or enforce. 
3. A list of organisations with which the Welsh government has recognised ties, be they 

contractual or informal. 
 
Our Response 
 
The Welsh Government does not hold lists relating to the information you have requested.  
 
We have assumed that you are referring specifically to Health and Social Care policies, 
guidance and regulations. You will be able to search for these here by using keywords and 
the filters. 
 
As mentioned in our previous correspondence, (ATISN 19459), public authorities are not 
required to create new information to comply with a request for information under the 
Freedom of Information Act.  We only need to consider information already in existence at 
the time a request is received. 
 
Next Steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can ask for 
an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests for an 
internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of Information 
Officer at:  

Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 

https://www.gov.wales/publications?keywords=&All=All&All=All&All=All&published_after=&published_before=
mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


 

 

Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.  
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  

Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it 
has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
 


